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Mr. P aul T . Stafford 
Paul Stafford Associates 
155 East 50th. Street 
New York 22, New York 

Dear Paul: 

August 27, 1963 

Your nice note of the 30th. is received 
with appreciation and interest. 

It is always good to hear from you, and I 
hope that our paths will cross again real soori. 

J.AJr/eo 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr., 
Mayor 




